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Darren Kettle is the Chief Executive Officer of Metrolink, Southern California’s regional passenger 
rail service that provides a safe, easy, affordable, and stress-free alternative to car travel for the 
more than 18 million residents of the six-county mega-region. He became the Metrolink CEO in 
September 2021. 
 
Kettle has more than 30 years of experience with local and regional government agencies. Before 
joining Metrolink, Kettle was the Executive Director of the Ventura County Transportation 
Commission (VCTC) for 14 years. Previously, Kettle was with the San Bernardino Associated 
Governments (SANBAG) from 2000 through 2007. Early in his SANBAG tenure, Kettle was Director 
of Intergovernmental and Legislative Affairs for both SANBAG and the Riverside County 
Transportation Commission (RCTC).  
 
Kettle has a Bachelor’s Degree in Political Science from the University of California, Santa Barbara 
and a Master’s in Public Administration from California State University, San Bernardino. 


